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RLPSA members, it is with extreme sorrow that we share the loss of one of our dear
family members, Jason Swanson, as a result of a traffic accident that occurred yesterday,
April 16, 2025, in Washington State. Jason was a valued member of our RLPSA family
and to say he will be missed is an understatement.

Jason brought a smile to each of our faces because of his wit, sincere joy, kindness and
ability to connect with anyone on just about any topic. He truly placed the needs of those
around him first...a true gentleman and leader. More importantly than the numerous
accolades he received over the course of his professional career was the undeniable
success he achieved as a devoted husband to his wife, Katie, and father to their two
sons.

Jason’s unique background in both the retail and restaurant industries served as a
cornerstone to the tremendous impact he had as an RLPSA member, board member,
featured presenter, service provider, colleague, associate, and most importantly, a friend.

Jason is loved and missed by all that came to know him. We ask that you please keep
Katie and their children in your thoughts and prayers as they navigate the loss of their
beloved husband and father.

A GoFundMe account was established to directly support the Swanson Family and can be
accessed via the attached link and/or QR code.

Click here for GoFundMe link



https://www.gofundme.com/f/in-loving-memory-of-jason-supporting-katie-crosby-loch

LY,

gofundme

Scan to donate to Jordan’s fundraiser
“In Loving Memory of Jason: Supporting Katie,
Crosby, & Loch”

—

RLPSA | 8120 N. Lehigh Avenue, Suite 100 North Grove Corporate Park | Morton Grove, IL
60053 US

Unsubscribe | Constant Contact Data Notice



https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice

